2021 Consort RCMP Community Engagement



Corporal Salmi of the Consort RCMP Detachment would like to hear from local community members in the Consort RCMP Detachment area who may have any comments and/or concerns about policing issues in the following geographic areas:

Village of Consort, Village of Veteran, Special Areas 4.

Normally, a Town Hall Meeting would have been held in a local community hall; however, due to the current state of the pandemic, this was not possible. As a result, for a two week period from Monday, November 29, 2021, until Friday, December 10, 2021, Cpl. Salmi will be accepting input from community members through either regular mail or email. If you are interested in participating, please reach out to Cpl. Salmi at:

Consort RCMP, 4612 50 Ave, Consort, AB T0C 1B0 or email: KConsortDet@rcmp-grc.gc.ca

Once the date closes, Cpl. Salmi will review all of the correspondence received. Later in December 2021, Cpl. Salmi will respond to the top 10 issues and concerns as presented and publish his responses in the aforementioned communities' web pages and local & social media.

Cpl. Salmi would like to thank everyone in advance for taking the time to work with him to identify community concerns during this challenging time.

Sincerely,

C. Salmi

Corporal Chad Salmi Detachment Commander Consort RCMP Detachment 403-577-3001

